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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

UPDATE: LA-LB TERMINALS RESUMED 
OPERATIONS ON SATURDAY  
April 10, 2023, 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Please be advised that the Ports of Los Angeles and Long Beach resumed operations on Saturday, 
April 8, 2023, following an unscheduled work stoppage Thursday and Friday of last week.  

We will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates as necessary. If you have any further 

questions or concerns, please contact your APLL Representative. 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 


